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It is time to change our forestry laws so that the safety of our citizens is 
taken into account. To many people are being exposed to the harsh 
chemicals that are sprayed on clearcuts and two many watersheds are 
being logged and sprayed putting chemicals into peoples drinking water. 
There are plenty of trees in our forests for the logging companies to 
harvest. If there are getting to the place where they have to log our 
watersheds, then it is time to cut back on their profits so that the citizens of 
this state are protected and remain healthy! 
 


